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MEMORANDUM 

  TO:   GOLF BOARD 

FROM:  HOLLY WERNER, FOOD & BEVERAGE COORDINATOR 

SUBJECT:  MONTHLY DEPARTMENT REPORT – FOOD & BEVERAGE 

TODAY’S DATE:      APRIL 17, 2024 

 

 

 

       We are off and running here in Food and Beverage. We opened on March on March 11, 2024. We had the  

             Men’s Club tee off dinner with about 45 in attendance. This past weekend was the Master’s weekend 

            And we opened the snack shack. We were very busy and even had food that they serve at the Master’s. 

            We made a pimento spread that was cold, Egg salad and BBQ pulled chicken and we made peach ice cream 

            Sandwiches. Because of the popularity of these we might just put a few on the regular menu. 

 

            I have been busy doing interviews and have hired quite a few people so we can serve our customers better. 

            I’ve also been working on the menu and I will have AH Hermel print those out for us. Still working on prices 

            So there is a better margin. We are also going to put flat bread pizzas on the regular menu 

 

            All in all so far so good.   

 

Respectfully, 

Holly J Werner 

                                        400 Lexington Avenue South, New Prague, MN  56071 

                                     Phone: 952-758-5326   info@newpraguegolf.com 


